
 Preparing for the 2025 School Year
As the school term approaches, educational leaders are diligently 
planning, motivating, and creating the optimal conditions for what 
promises to be a fantastic 2025 school year. This period is crucial for 
setting a strong foundation that will support students, teachers, and 
staff throughout the year.

WAESPPA Conference 2025

An exciting opportunity is on the horizon with the upcoming 
WAESPPA (Western Australian Education Support Principals and 
Administrators) conference, which will be held in September this 
year. This gathering serves as a pivotal platform for educators and 
administrators to share insights, strategies, and innovations that 
can transform the educational landscape.

Theme: Innovate, Inspire, Include

The theme for this year’s conference is Innovate, Inspire, Include. 
This theme underscores the importance of embracing new ideas, 



motivating others, and ensuring that all voices are heard and 
valued within the educational community. These guiding 
principles are essential for fostering an environment where every 
student and educator can thrive.

Call for Abstracts

Now is the perfect time to consider the opportunity to present at 
the conference. We will soon be accepting abstracts, and this is a 
chance for educators and administrators to share their knowledge 
and experiences with peers. Presenting at the conference not 
only contributes to professional growth but also enriches the 
collective knowledge of the educational community.

How to Submit

By participating in the WAESPPA conference, educational leaders 
can contribute to a shared vision of excellence and inclusivity in 
education. Let’s come together to innovate, inspire, and include 
as we prepare for a remarkable 2025 school year.

1. Prepare Your Abstract: Clearly outline the main idea and 
objectives of your presentation.

2. Align with the Theme: Ensure your abstract reflects the theme 
of Innovate, Inspire, Include.

3. Submit Early: Watch for announcements on submission dates 
and ensure your abstract is submitted promptly.


